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Please provide each county the right to decide how to help predator management. 

Mule deer have suffered in our areas in eastern Oregon leaving it up to the 

government to pick up the pieces which lack in funding or effort. Method and means 

of predator control should be determined by each county as each county has specific 

experience and impact of the current state due to lack of predator management. 

Western Oregon should not control the outcome of mismanaged predators with our 

livestock and wildlife taking the brunt of a non science based decision. Please give 

rural eastern Oregon a voice for a change! 


